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WEDNESDAY EVENING ACTIVITIES

• 5:30-6:00  Family Dinner, Pine Room
         Cost is $3 per person or Family of 4 or more $10

• 6:05-7:15  Preschoolers-Music & Missions

• 6:05-6:30  Evensong Worship, Sanctuary

• 6:05-6:40  1-12th Grades-Missions

• 6:30-7:20  Women’s Bible Study

• 6:30-7:20  MoneyLife Personal Finance Study

• 6:45-7:20  1-12 Grades-Music

• 7:30-9:00  Chancel Choir Rehearsal

• Watch weekly bulletin for updates.

Music & Missions
Our year of Music  & Missions will start back up on 
September 10.  Please bring your pre-school  age child, 
on up to your high-schooler.  The children will  sing, 
have fun, practice for the Singing Christmas Tree, and 
learn to lead us all in worship.  They will also learn 
about missions, missionaries, and what it means for us 
all to be missionaries.  Please join us for a great year!

Evensong
Come join us for a mid-week worship experience with a 
more casual feel.  Following worship, there are typically 
men's and women's bible study groups that meet.  
However, this fall, due to the personal finance study, 
only the women's group will  meet.  This time has 
proven to be a wonderful  mid-week boost in people's 
faith.  Please invite your friends who might not be 
comfortable coming to a more formal worship service.

ORANGE STREET FESTIVAL
SAT., SEPT. 6

10 AM TILL 6 PM

Orange Baptist Church will once again have a booth at 
the Street Festival.  We are looking for volunteers to 
help set up, distribute information and clean up.  

Please contact the church office (672-2996), or sign up 
on the bulletin board in the Commons area before Wed., 
Sept. 3.

We will  share with the community about OBC and our 
upcoming programs:  Music and Missions, Evensong, 
Upward Basketball, and MOPS.

DEACON ORDINATION AND INSTALLATION
SUN., SEPT. 14

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE

New deacons to be ordained and installed are :
   Jeff Moubray  Julia Lloyd

New deacons to be installed: 
   William Chewning  Dorothy Cluff
   Cornelia Craun  Tom Reynolds
     Samantha Reynolds

WMU SEMI-ANNUAL MEETING
SUN., SEPT. 14

3 PM

This meeting will be held to elect and vote on our new 
officers for the next term.

Please plan to be present for this important business.



UPCOMING EVENTS
Mon., Sept. 1:  Church Office closed for Labor Day 
observance.

Thur., Sept. 4:  Ruth Kersey circle, Noon, Dogwood 
Village with Alice Jacobs.  Bring lunch.

Mon., Sept. 8:  Valirie Payne circle, 11 AM at Vi 
Brown’s.

Kay Culpeper circle will meet at 1 PM at Emma Clarke’s. 

Sat., Sept. 13:  Budget Planning 9 AM in Pine Room.

Sun., Sept. 14:  WMU Semi-Annual Meeting, 3 PM.

Tues., Sept. 16:  Finance meeting, 6:45 PM.

Sun., Sept. 21: Business meeting following morning 
worship service.  

Sat., Sept. 27:  Budget Planning 9 AM in Pine Room.

Tues., Sept. 30:  7 PM Deacons meeting.

NURSERY HELPERS
 Sept. 7   Sarah & Raphael Sydnor, Karen Jarrell

 Sept. 14 Vicky Schafer, Brenda Graves & Greg Hines

 Sept. 21 Christa Edmonds, Katy Wilkerson, 
               Terry Connell

 Sept. 28 Christina Bowles, Sara Whiteside

COUNTERS -- September
 Pam Carpenter, Patricia Coleman, Lovedy Papproth

HAPPY AGERS
 
Tues., Sept. 16 - 10 AM meet at Food Lion ready to 
leave for Louisa (Trevilians).  We will  see the 
reconstructed Netherlands Tavern, many antique 
wagons and interesting items.  This old tavern was the 
scene of much action both before and after the battle of 
Trevilians.  Box lunch.  Total cost is $15 per person for 
meal and travel.  

Tues., Oct. 14 - (2nd Tuesday) 10:15 AM meet at Food 
Lion parking lot ready to leave for scenic  drive over the 
mountains to Luray.  We will have a buffet lunch at 
Brookside Restaurant and stop at Jenkins Orchard on 
our return.  Total cost $16.25 per person for meal and 
travel.

Please call Doris 672-4139 or Cornelia 672-4705 if you 
want to go.  We have to work out transportation!

CHILDREN’S CHURCH WORKERS
   Sept. 14   Karen Wheeler
 Sept. 21   
 Sept. 28   Tracy Newman

MEN’S GROUP

Breakfast cooked on an open pit fire by Crit Bartley and 
Ray Ezell, Sat., Sept. 13, 7:30 AM at the Rt. 15 
property.    

For more information contact Bill Hager, 804-400-6809 
or whhager@comcast.net.

CBFVA GENERAL ASSEMBLY
FRI., SEPT. 19

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
2709 Monument Ave, 
Richmond, VA 23220

9 AM - 5 PM

Offer hope to our neighbors in need by filling a “Hope 
Kit” with the following items:

• 1 Hand Towel (approx. 16” x 28”)

• 1 Washcloth

• 1 Wide-Tooth Comb

• 1 Bar of Soap (in a wrapper or box please)

• 1 Toothbrush (in the original packaging)

• 1 Travel Size Toothpaste

OBC has 25 bags to fill.  If you would like a bag please 
contact the church office. Filled bags are to be turned 
into the church office no later than Wed., Sept. 17.

“Hope Kit“: 

CBFVA Assembly Mission Project
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World Hunger and CBF

Have you ever been hungry………..REALLY hungry??  So hungry that you have chronic abdominal  pain and have lost 
any desire to work, study or play due to lack of energy?  Out of the world population of 7.1 billion, 852 million are hungry.  
One in eight people go to bed hungry every night.  Each year, 2.6 million children die as a result of hunger-related 
causes.  More than one in five children live in households that struggle to put food on the table.  Hunger kills more 
people every year than aids, malaria and tuberculosis combined.

Ironically, enough food is produced in the world to provide every person with an adequate diet.  A major problem is 
access to food.  Another problem is that many people do not have sufficient land to grow, or income to purchase, 
enough food.

CBF is committed to #EndHunger, a ministry to help solve the hunger problem.  CBF Hunger Ministries exist in 20 
countries on 4 continents.  Together for Hope is CBF’s Rural Poverty Initiative.  TFH is a long-term commitment to 
working with people in 20 of the poorest counties in the US.  Most CBF field personnel are involved in hunger ministries.  
Sue and Greg Smith who minister to the Latino community in the Fredericksburg area maintain a food pantry and 
partner with the local food bank to provide food to the Latinos.  Chaouki and Maha Boulos, CBF field personnel serving 
in Lebanon, are working to #EndHunger for Syrian refugees through various means of food distribution.  Anna and 
Lacount Anderson minister in Halifax Co., NC, one of the poorest counties in the US.  They promote a community 
garden which supplements the local food bank.   Gennady and Mina Podgaisky, serving in Ukraine, feed children on the 
street and help to find foster care.

Help #EndHunger and impact CBF’s Global Missions work by giving generously and prayerfully to the Offering for 
Global Missions.

DAWNINGS LEADERSHIP TEAM
Please pray for our expanded team 
representative of our congregation’s 
diversity.

  Alan Miller       Mary Beth Miller
  Karen Jarrell       David McRae
  Vickie Morris       Martha Jeen Jacobs
  Carolyn Rogers     Barbara Ezell
  Meg Camp       Dotty Bradley
  Rick Clore

LOVE OUTREACH FOOD PANTRY NEEDS:
Month of September -- toilet paper & paper towels. 
Please check the expiration dates of the items you 
donate.

Ladies' Day Away. 
Saturday, September 20

A day-trip to Virginia Beach. We will be spending the 
day on the beach. 

Please pack a lunch, drinks, and any snacks you 
might need for the day. Feel free to bring things to 
share as well. We will  stop for a casual and 
reasonably priced dinner on the way home. 

ALL female high school youth and adult ladies are 
invited, including your friends! RSVP to the church 
office or to the Facebook event so that we can 
provide adequate transportation. We will split the cost 
of gas.

Middle and High School Youth Activities

• Youth Meeting, Sunday September 7. Back to School 
Celebration, 4pm at OBC. Snacks and fun included!

• Youth Tailgate on Friday, September 12 at 6pm. Bring a 
tailgating dish and come enjoy some fellowship, food, 
and fun before the OCHS vs Eastern View football 
game. Find us in the parking lot between OES and 
Porter Field. Game starts at 7:30pm. 

• UVA vs JMU Soccer Game in Charlottesville, 
September 30. We will leave OBC at 5:45pm. Bring $8 
for your ticket and gas. Please eat before you come or 
bring $$ to purchase food at the stadium. 

BREAKFAST BUDDIES

Volunteers are needed to be a Breakfast Buddy at 
Orange Elementary School, 1 morning a week from 
8-8:30 am.

Contact Alisha Vines, avines@ocva.gov or 672-5484, 
ext. 4.

Singing Christmas Tree

It's time to start preparations for this year's Singing 
Christmas Tree.  If you are interested in singing with 
the choir, or participating in any way, please speak 
with Alan Miller.  We have many people who sing with 
us who are not a part of our Chancel Choir throughout 
the year, so we would love to have you.  Join us on 
Wednesday evenings!
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STEWARDSHIP - JULY

 Unified Budget:
  Receipts      $ 24,692.37

    Paid Expenses    $ 25,174.02
            Unpaid Expenses  $       0
          
            Unpaid Mission Partners for 2013
    $  4,474.50  

 Capital Campaign:
  Receipts     $  3,692.00

RECYCLING

Genesis 1:31 “And God saw everything that he had 
made, and behold, it was very good.”

As a steward of God’s good earth, please consider 
the products you purchase and recycling.

Decomposition Rates
 Paper   2-4 weeks
 Leaves   1-3 weeks
 Orange Peels  6 months
 Milk carton   5 years
 Plastic Bag  10-20 years
 Plastic Container 50-80 years
 Aluminum Can  80 years
 Tin Can   100 years
 Plastic Soda Bottle 450 years
 Glass Bottle  500 years
 Styrofoam  Never

http://cleanhouston.org/living/recycling/decomposition

PRAYER CONCERNS

THANK YOU

Orange Baptist Church Members,
Thank you so much for your help and donations!  It was 
greatly appreciated.  I know it helped out a lot of people 
including myself to have the best week of our lives at 
Young Life camp.  

It was so much fun doing tubing and riding the zipline.
Also watching others gain a relationship with God.  

It truly meant a lot to me, THANK YOU!

   Caiti 

ALMA HUNT OFFERING

The Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions will be 
received throughout September.  Special offering 
envelopes may be found in your box of offering 
envelopes or in the pew racks.  Our goal is $1,000.  

Illness	
  within	
  church	
  
family:
James	
  Arthur
Clivie	
  Cluff
Jan	
  Batton
Sue	
  Dof6lemoyer
Ruth	
  Langford
Amanda	
  Langford
Madeline	
  Reeves
Tom	
  Travers	
  
Bart	
  Daniel	
  
Mary	
  Wright
Erma	
  Boyles
Raymond	
  Strickland
Spurgle	
  Herndon
Doris	
  Samuels
Shirley	
  Reynolds
Charlene	
  Schweikert
Phyllis	
  Saintclair
Paige	
  Rogers	
  Wilkes
George	
  Shif6lett

Other	
  concerns:
Samantha	
  Clarke
Matthew	
  Rogers
Dawnings	
  Leadership	
  Team:
	
  	
  	
  	
  Mary	
  Beth	
  Miller
	
  	
  	
  	
  Karen	
  Jarrell
	
  	
  	
  	
  Vickie	
  Morris
	
  	
  	
  	
  David	
  McRae
	
  	
  	
  	
  Alan	
  Miller
	
  	
  	
  	
  Rick	
  Clore

Illness	
  of	
  friends	
  &	
  family:
Frances	
  Baker
Lisa	
  Muller	
  Cook
Charles	
  Arruda
Rosalie	
  Modena
Nadia	
  Anderson
Savannah	
  Cox
Brooke	
  Wheeler
Allen	
  Shands	
  
Robin	
  Banas
Roger	
  Dunevant
Sherry	
  McGhee	
  
Rev.	
  Olin	
  Herndon
Betty	
  Landrum
Sherri	
  Brown
Kari	
  Brown
Rev.	
  Bruce	
  Hunter
Susan	
  Hunter
Tammy	
  Waters
Mike	
  Critzer
Matt	
  Woods
Travis	
  Keyser	
  
Orrin	
  Wright
Virginia	
  Long
Tom	
  Weetman
Jean	
  Hines

BUDGET PLANNING
It’s that time of year once again to start planning the 
budget for 2015.  

Date of meetings are Sat., Sept. 13 and 27 at 9 AM in 
the Pine Room.

VALERIE PAYNE CIRCLE

Monday, September 29th at 8:15am, the Valirie Payne 
Circle will meet at the church to then leave for Goshen 
Association's Rural Love Warehouse to assist with the 
"change of season" sorting of clothes from 9-11:30 am 
and then have lunch at a restaurant on the way back to 
church.
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